
From: James Tyree II <jamesltyreeii@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 6, 2015 10:38 AM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Liquefied Propoane  

Hello,  

My name is James and I am a 4th generation Portlander with a 5th generation child. I 
have learned that there is a proposal to amend environmental protection codes along 
the Columbia river to allow a liquefied propane storage facility to be built by a foreign 
corporation. NO  Please continue Portland's Progressive direction which President 
Obama has awarded the city for and DO NOT allow this. 

 Thank you 

James Tyree II 

Portland, OR 

4942 SW Laurelwood Ave Portland,OR 97225 
 


